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Join Us for a Wreaths Across
America Ceremony

Noon on Saturday, December 12, 2015

At The New Britain Baptist Church Cemetery

Wreaths Across America is a nationwide program to remember and
honor our fallen heroes by placing holiday wreaths on the graves of Veterans
laid to rest in cemeteries across the United States.  Each year their mission,
Remember, Honor, Teach, is carried out in part by coordinating wreath
laying ceremonies on a specified Saturday in December at cemeteries and
other locations in all 50 states and beyond simultaneously.

The New Britain Borough Historic Preservation is proud to sponsor
Wreaths Across America again this year. At noon on Saturday, December 12,
2015, we will gather to honor Veterans buried in The New Britain Baptist
Church Cemetery by placing wreaths on their graves in this historic cemetery.
There are about 76 Veterans buried there many of whom are long gone, but
never forgotten; 2 from colonial wars, 33 from the Revolutionary War, 13
from the War of 1812, 1 from the Mexican war, and 27 from the Civil War.

You can help honor these veterans by donating wreaths, they are only
$15 per wreath and your donation is tax deductible. Donations should be
received by Monday, November 23.  Please make checks payable to Wreaths

Across America and send to the New Britain Borough office at 45 Keeley
Avenue, New Britain, PA 18901.

In addition, we are
looking for volunteers
from our borough who
are serving or have previ-
ously served in the mili-
tary to place seven com-
memorative wreaths at the
H.Walter Harvey World
War I Memorial during
our ceremony. Please con-
tact Bruce Burkart at 215-
345-1917 if you would like to participate.

Contact Jackie D’Agostino with any questions: 215-348-9545 or

jdagostino4@verizon.net .

A Strategic Plan for
the Nature Preserve

Last spring, the Borough’s Nature Preserve
Committee drafted a Strategic Plan for the
Borough’s Wilma Quinlan Nature Preserve. This
plan is intended to establish our priorities, focus
our energy and resources, and ensure we are all
working towards common goals when it comes to
the management and stewardship of the Preserve.
The plan was presented to Borough Council for its
approval in April and was approved by a 7-0 vote.

The Strategic Plan is based on the belief that
we are our generation’s stewards of the Preserve
and that, in that capacity, we have an obligation to
past, present, and future borough residents to
continue the conservation efforts of those com-
munity leaders who decided this land was worth
preserving almost a half century ago.

Our Strategic Plan is based largely on the
Stewardship Plan prepared by Natural Lands Trust
in 2008 and NLT’s 2014 Addendum to that plan.
It outlines our environmental and ecological, as
well as recreational, priorities for the Preserve.

Much of the Strategic Plan focuses on the
restoration of healthy wildlife habitat in the Pre-
serve. A visit to the Preserve today shows that
work in progress. Several acres of the Preserve
have already been cleared of the invasive vines and
shrubs that were growing there so that the area can
be replanted with native trees and shrubs over the
next year or so. The first of these trees, eastern
white pines, are scheduled to be planted this month.

Both the Stewardship Plan, the Addendum,
and the Strategic Plan can be found on the
Preserve’s website at http://
www.wilmaquinlanpreserve.org/. Click on “Stew-
ardship Plan” to find all three documents.
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Around Town
Another Great Borough Summer Camp!

The Borough Summer camp had another great year.
Andy Durie, a Borough resident and teacher for the Central
Bucks School District, has done another fine job as the
director for the eighth year. This year science and nature
activities were added as well as a theater program.  Also new
this year was the addition of a fundamental sport skills
program and the children got to plant vegetables in the
Community Garden in Orchard Park.  Parents and kids
celebrated the end of camp at the annual Family Day with
activities, food, and music.  A special Thank You to Andy and
all the camp counselors!

A. Bella Hair Design & Boutique Hires
Nail Technician

A.Bella Hair Design & Boutique is a hair and nail
salon located directly across from Town Center Shopping
Center at 210 West Butler Ave. They have been opened for
business over 2 years and offer experienced stylists and a nail
technician for your beauty needs.

They have added Kim Banes to their team of profession-
als. Kim is a licensed Nail Technician for over 16 years and is
highly experienced in nails and massage for the hands and
feet. Kim is highly experienced in manicures, Gel manicures,
male manicures, pedicures, stone pedicures and massage
helping soothe tired or sore muscles in the legs and feet. At
A.Bella they have a worry-free pedicure unit that uses
individual disposable liners for complete sanitary usage.

Besides the salon atmosphere A. Bella also offers a
unique gift boutique, which has a wonderful assortment of
gifts for all occasions and ever changing as the treads do. The
salon is open for business Tuesday and Thursday 10-7,
Wednesday 11-8, Friday 10-4, Saturday 9-3.

Bird Town Committee Partners with
Pine Run Elementary

This past spring the Borough's Bird Town Committee helped
Pine Run Elementary School's third grade create a butterfly
garden. They identified plants in the garden, and selected pollina-
tors and host plants for the butterflies that the third graders
raised. They also supplied plants and mulch via donations from
Tom Price, Marge Ebers, and Dave Horn. All of the third graders
at Pine Run raised a butterfly, which they released into the garden.
The committee made sure that there were many host plants for
the “Painted Lady” butterflies as well as plants that will attract
them.

The Bird Town Committee plans to meet with Dr. Mumford,
the principal, to determine the needs and scope of the project. She
is excited about the partnership. Some ideas they will discuss with
her are bluebird boxes and the possibility of a rain garden. The
after-school program director is committed to incorporating the
garden and bluebird boxes into their curriculum. This is very
exciting news for the Bird Town Committee as well as Pine Run
Elementary and the after-school program

Thanks again Paul Tiers Landscaping!

We really appreciate Paul Tiers of Paul Tiers Land-

scaping who continually maintains our War Memorial on
South Tamenend by planting flowers, weeding and mulching
without ever being asked.  Paul Tiers Landscaping is right
here in the Borough.  Thanks so much, Paul!
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Spotlight on Borough

Businesses
We are  highlighting a different Borough business in each newsletter

to help promote them so they can continue to be viable and prosperous-

which benefits us all. We will also inform you of new businesses in the

Borough. Small business provides goods, services, and employment

to the community. Please shop and frequent our Borough businesses.

NEW BRITAIN INN

376 W. Butler Ave., New Britain, PA 18901

Newbritaininn.com

215-348-1968
The New Britain Inn (NBI) has been a gathering place for

area friends and families since the mid 1940’s when Bob and Mary
Boyle first took a former hosiery mill and made it into a tavern in
1946. In 1979, intent on bringing a Philadelphia Crab House to
the area, Mike Carey bought the NBI and started his journey into
the restaurant business.

Two years later Mike married Beverly Turner from Chalfont
and in the early days they worked every job at the NBI from
bartending and waiting on tables to cooking all meals in the
kitchen. Their four daughters, Ashley, Brooke, Devon and Jesse
all have grown up in the business and held a variety of jobs helping
the NBI succeed.

My how things have changed in the past 35 years! Today the
NBI is staffed by 25 employees and has a GM, Greg Larson and
a Manager, Christine Piegrossi. Mike has made many changes
physically to the NBI and most recently covered the outdoor
deck, remodeled the dining room, added cool pictures of land-
mark places from New Britain and Chalfont, and had new
bathrooms built. Last month Mike and Bev completely remod-
eled the game room into a great NEW dining area, perfect for
large parties or families. In Mike’s opinion, the biggest change
that improved the NBI was three ago when he hired a Culinary
trained Chef and Sous Chef. Along with Mike and Bev, the Chefs
brought a Gastro Pub style menu to the Inn and now make
everything on their menu from scratch. They take pride in their
food (37 Best of Bucks awards) and their service and the New
Britain Inn welcomes families with open arms.

Please stop by for one of their great $7.99 lunches (choice of
Omelette, Sandwich, Flatbread or Salad) or one of their Nightly
dinner specials which are Monday - ALL U CAN EAT Crab Legs,
Tuesday - Famous Turkey Dinner, Wed - Mexican Dinner, Thurs
- ALL U CAN EAT Wings, and Sunday - 16 oz Prime Rib. The
Award Winning Menu features, Drunken Steamed Clams, But-
termilk Chicken Sliders, Monterey Bay Pretzels, 100% Angus
Burgers, Fish Tacos, Sriracha Glazed Chicken sandwich,
Flatbreads, Yuengling Battered Fish and Chips, BBQ Baby Back
Ribs just to name a few. Please stop in as the future looks very
exciting !

Welcomes New Borough

Businesses
Professional Massage Therapy

912 Town Center , New Britain

215-489-2670

Incorporating massage therapy into your life can have
many benefits, including: reduced stress, decreased pain,
improved circulation and improved healing. The therapists at
Professional Massage Therapy will utilize their wide range
of skills to provide you with the best therapy for your needs.
Please visit their licensed Massage Therapists, Cheryl Davis,
LMT; Dana Hardcastle, LMT and Kandi L. Coleman, LMT,
NCTMB. Their BodyTalk Practitioner is Christine Passarelli,
RN,BSN,CBP.

Modalities they offer are therapeutic, deep tissue, Swed-
ish, orthopedic, AIS and NMT. Hours are by appointment
only. They offer day, evening and Saturdays. Call for an
appointment , 215-489-2670.

Cerio Tile

106 A West Butler Avenue, New Britain

267-879-4444

ceriotile@gmail.com  ~  www.doylestowntile.com

Cerio Tile provides quality tile and stone installations
and repairs with 20 years experience.  They provide services to
contractors, businesses, and homeowners. They have in-
stalled tile and stone in numerous well-known properties
from Italy to New York City. They have myriad experience
with projects (big or small) where a specialist/consultant in
stonework was needed. These experiences are the key to
making sure you obtain your desired stone or tile results in
your home or business.  They also welcome all repairs of any
kind, interior and exterior, commercial or non-commercial. If
you are interested, they have a DIY program where they
provide you with all the tools needed and one hour instruction
to get you started in the right direction. If you want beautiful
tile at very low cost, please visit Cerio Tile.

Edwards Photography Studios

104 East Butler Avenue, New Britain

215-527-8325

Edwards Studios is a portrait photography business,
which recently relocated to New Britain after 31 years in
Hatboro. Their new location on East Butler Ave offers a
picturesque ‘Look of Bucks County’ background for your
next family portrait and all of your family’s milestones from
newborn to graduation. They specialize in business and
commercial photography as well. See the difference a certified
professional photographer can make. If you are looking to
have a top-notch professional portrait created give Bill a call
at 215 527-8325. Check out some of his beautiful portraits at
facebook.com/Edwards.Studios.
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Moments with
the Mayor

Civility & Honesty

According to Webster, civility is
defined as courtesy; politeness; con-
sideration; a polite act or utterance.
Honesty is defined as a state or quality
of being honest. A refraining from
lying, cheating, or stealing; being truth-
ful, trustworthy, or upright.

Well, my fellow citizens of this fine Borough, we haven’t always
seen these qualities. In government, from the borough level all the way
to the federal level, there have been half truths, lies and downright
actions that border on rude, inconsiderate and deceitful. We should
expect more from those we elect. Also in private life there are those who
would have you believe their perception is fact, and that they know for
a fact that what they are telling you is truthful and factual, when in
actuality it may not be.

One of the most memorable experiences I’ve had through life was
at the funeral of my Father, a man that devoted his life to the working
man. He was a United Auto Workers organizer and eventually an
executive in the UAW within the Toledo, Ohio area. Over and over I
overheard conversations by friends, family, fellow union workers and
officials saying, Clem was an honest man, he was fair and stern and a
man of his word. In those circles that meant and said a lot about my dad.
My take away from that was, you will be remembered for what you are,
not, what you may think you are.

All of us need to be mindful of what we say and do and how that
may affect those who hear us and see us. One belief that I’ve adopted
is to “do unto others as you would have them do unto you”. That simple
statement says so much, treat everyone equally, don’t tell tales that
aren’t true and don’t make up stories that make you look good at the
expense of someone else. Be truthful, even if it hurts, don’t sugar coat
a situation that needs to be exposed but, do it honestly and with civility.
I would implore everyone to at least make an attempt to see other
people’s side of the story, check out what is being said and think before
speaking.

With a lot of things happening here in the borough at this time: a
new manager coming in January; a new solicitor in October; major
development being planned; a new comprehensive plan being drafted
and God knows what else is in store, we must remain civil. It will be very
important that everyone is kept informed, truthfully of course, about
the status of the activities in Planning, Borough Council and the
Administration of New Britain. The Borough will attempt to keep you
informed via the web site, newsletter and at meetings of Council and
Planning. Remember, these meetings are open to the public and your
attendance is always welcome.

We are working to make New Britain the best it can be and we
intend to do it with civility and honesty.

Bird Town News
Between January and

June of this year, New Brit-
ain Borough recorded more
Backyard Habitat registra-
tions than any other Bird
Town in Pennsylvania and
only one other Bird Town
in the state had more people
taking the Healthy Yard
Pledge! If you haven’t yet
registered your own prop-
erty or taken the Healthy
Yard Pledge, please con-
sider doing so now. By join-
ing the PA Audubon Bird Habitat network, you are
demonstrating a commitment to create a bird habitat at
your home or place of business.

By taking the Healthy Yard Pledge you are pledging
to plant more native plants, remove invasive plants,
reduce stormwater runoff, and eliminate the use of
pesticides on your property. Fall is a great time to plant
native trees and shrubs in your landscape, so please take
the pledge now!

Registering your property only costs $20.00 and
you’ll receive a yard sign to display. Taking the Healthy
Yard Pledge is free. You can do both on line (go to
http://pa.audubon.org/bird-habitat-recognition-pro-
gram to print out a registration form) or you can pick up
an application card during business hours at the bor-
ough office.

If you are a business owner in the Borough and
would like to know more about how your business can
support the Bird Town program here in New Britain,
please contact the Borough office and someone will
contact you with that information.
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Central Bucks Senior
Task Force

Residents are invited to attend the Central Bucks

Senior Task Force meeting on September 14, 2015 at
1:00 p.m. at the Central Bucks Senior Center located at
700 North Shady Retreat Road in Doylestown. Kevin
Jameson of the Task Force will interview Barbara

Lyons, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors for
Doylestown Township.

The meeting interviews are videotaped and broad-
cast daily at 10:00 a.m. and 10:00 p.m. on Verizon Fios
channel 31.

Starting in October the regular meeting dates will
be the first Monday of the month at 1:00 p.m. at the
Senior Center.

The Building in the Park
Early in September, volunteers will demolish the ‘Summer Camp

Building” in Covered Bridge Park. It was originally built as a motel unit,
probably in 1920/1930, and was moved to the Park around 1960, but age
has taken its toll.

The new building will re-
place the two sheds and be about
the same size, 550 square feet,
and closely resemble the historic
old New Britain Train station,
which was one of the more pic-
turesque train stations designed
by Frank Furness about 1890.
The new building will be permanent, properly footed and outfitted. It
will have all of the architectural detail of the old one, thanks to architect
Joseph Plummer and nine woodworkers who will create period architec-
tural details.

If you wish to volunteer, we need help in framing, finishing,
painting, and general construction. The construction schedule is for the
foundation to be done by the end of September, erection in October,
and 90% completion by November.

For more information, contact Peter LaMontagne, Building Com-
mittee Chairman 267 252 3283 (PeterLaMontagne@yahoo.com).

Covered Bridge Park is owned and operated by the New Britain
Civic Association, a 501(c)3 non-profit consisting of a group of volun-
teers who maintain and improve this park.

Volunteer Opportunities

 Finance Committee Member Needed
The Borough is looking for a new member to join our Finance

Committee. Potential candidates should have a strong background in
finance or accounting. The Finance Committee serves as an advisory
board whose mission is to review, monitor and advise Borough Council
on financial matters affecting our Borough. If interested, please send a
letter of interest to the New Britain Borough Advisory Committee.

Junior Council Person
Borough Council implemented a Junior Council Program in 2014.

The intent of the program is to get our youth involved in the community
as well as teach them the structure and procedures of local government.
We believe that the outreach from our community to our youth and
from our youth back to our community is critical for the Borough’s
future.  Also the Junior Council Program affords an occasion for our
youth to have a significantly positive impact on their neighbors and in
their neighborhood.

An ideal candidate would be a high school Junior or Senior.
Accepted JCPs will be offered a one or two year term.  Attendance at our
monthly Council meetings, occasional special meetings, and annual
budget sessions will be required.

Interested students should write a letter of interest to the New
Britain Borough Advisory Committee.

Public Safety
Committee

The New Britain Borough Public Safety Commit-
tee would like to remind all residents that some public
streets in the Borough are posted as “NO PARK-

ING” for safety reasons. Tickets may be issued for
failure to observe the “no parking” restrictions.

The Borough website has a form for residents to
report a traffic problem or concern. Residents can
locate this form under DEPARTMENTS – ROADS.
It may be used to report an observed hazardous driving
episode such as frequent speeding, drivers running
stop signs, general safety issues or traffic volume.
Complaints will be reviewed and investigated.

Residents are also welcome to attend the next
scheduled meeting on Wednesday, October 28 at 7:00
p.m. at the Borough Office.

Halloween Safety
� Teach children to stop only at well-lit houses and

to never enter a stranger’s home.

� Instruct children not to eat any treat until they
return home and treats are inspected.

� Provide a flashlight to help children see better and
be seen more clearly.

� Only fire-retardant materials in costumes should
be used.

� Costumes and treat bags should have some
reflective qualities to be seen by motorists.

� Costume length should not be so long that it is a
tripping hazard.

� Accessories such as swords or knives should be
made from cardboard or flexible materials and
made so as not to resemble a real weapon.



6

Saturday, September 26 - 11 a.m.-3 p.m. New Britain Civic Association, Duck Derby, Covered Bridge Park

Saturday, October 3 - 8 p.m. Bucks County Gilbert & Sullivan Society, Autumn Cabaret,
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, Doylestown

Saturday, October 3 - 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Chalfont New Britain Business Alliance Annual Communty Day,
Town Center Shopping Center

Sunday, October 4 - 2 p.m. Bucks County Gilbert & Sullivan Society, Autumn Cabaret,
Trinity Episcopal Church, Buckingham

Thursday, October 8 - 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. Chalfont Fire Co., Fire Prevention Open House, 301 N. Main St.

Friday, October 16 - 6:30 p.m. Habitat for Humanity Women Build’s Handbag Event,
St. Cyril of Jerusalem Church, Jamison

Saturday, October 24 - 9:30 a.m.-3 p.m. Chalfont Fire Co., Craft Show, 301 N. Main St.

Saturday, October 24 - 8 p.m. Bucks County Symphony Fall Concert, Del Val Life Sciences Bldg

Sunday, October 25 - 3 p.m. Delaware Valley University Concert with Symphonic & Jazz Bands,
Life Sciences Bldg (Free)

Sunday, November 8 - 8 a.m. to noon Chalfont Fire Co., Pancake Breakfast, 301 N. Main St.

Sunday, November 29 - 4 p.m. Chalfont Fire Co., Community Christmas Sing, 301 N. Main St.

Sunday, December 6 - 3 p.m. Delware Valley University Holiday Concert, Life Sciences Bldg (Free)

Calendar of Community Events

The New Britain Civic Association
invites you to join in community

fun!

The annual Picnic-in-the-Park & Duck Derby

Covered Bridge Park on Keeley Ave

Saturday Sept. 26, 2015  11 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Rain or Shine

Event benefits the New Britain Civic &
New Britain Food Larder

Women Build Handbag
Event

The Women Build of Habitat for Humanity Bucks County
is hosting their annual “Handbags for Habitat” Wine and
Cheese Event on Friday, October 16, 6:30 to 9:30 p.m. at St.
Cyril of Jerusalem Church at 1410 Almshouse Road, Jamison.

In preparation for the event, we are collecting new and
“gently used” handbags to be auctioned or sold. So please,
check your closets for handbags and ask your friends and co-
workers to do the same. Your donations may be dropped off at
the Borough office or call Mary Pat Holewinski (215 348-7292)
to arrange for a pick-up.

This is a really enjoyable evening so mark your calendars!
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Protecting our Water
Resources

Melissa Ceresi, DMD PC
960 Town Center

New Britain, PA  18901

215-230-7060 T

215-230-7907 F

ceresioffice@verizon.net

www.drmelissaceresi.com

STREAM PROTECTION:

Limit use of herbicides and fertilizers. Dispose of hazard-
ous materials such as oil, paint, medications, etc. to a hazardous
waste drop-offs, never flush or dump. Maintain your vehicle by
checking and repairing oil  and antifreeze leaks. Any illegal
dumping or drainage activities should be reported immediately
to New Britain Borough. If you notice any signs of stream
pollution or have any questions notify the Borough at 215-348-
4586.

RAINWATER RUNOFF:

Consider reducing runoff to help your downstream neigh-
bors by installing rain barrels on your downspouts, lowered
planting beds (rain garden), connecting roof drains to stone
pits, etc. These methods provide ground water infiltration.

POOL WATER DISCHARGE:

Pool owners are required to dispose of water properly.
Waste water containing chemicals such as chlorine and muriatic
acid must be neutralized prior to disposal. Filter backwash
should also be discharged to a grassy area and never to a street,
pond or stream, or toward your neighbor’s property. If you
have any questions, please contact the Borough.

CONSTRUCTION:

Stormwater controls are required for most additions of
impervious surfaces, which may require permits. Please check
with the Borough office to determine if permits are required.

 Town Center Shopping
Center Fun-Filled Day!

The Chalfont New Britain Business Alliance invites every-
one to their 5th Annual Community Day and Car Show on
Saturday, October 3, 2015 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.  There will be
entertainment, food, cars, kids activities, music and vendors.  If
you want to be a vendor or show your car, call 215-913-8702 or
email suegelb@comcast.net.

Right-of-way
Maintenance

Please trim vegetation within the right of way which may
obstruct sidewalks (8’ over sidewalks) or street signs. Dispose
of vegetation properly. Do not allow leaves to block storm
sewers or drainage ditches, direct grass clippings back toward
your yard, not into the street, as they will contaminate streams
with residual fertilizers. Any sidewalk, curbing or driveway
aprons which have settled create tripping hazards, please cor-
rect these as soon as possible, as the Borough will be conducting
inspections of these items and issuing property maintenance
violation letters for any displacement greater than ½”. We
appreciate these items being corrected as soon as possible as
any items corrected prior to these inspections will save the
Borough time and money.

Road Work Scheduled
Road work consists of crack sealing (to keep the water out),

slurry seal ( to revitalize oxidized pavement and add a thin
durable surfact), and mill and paving select areas/patches (to
repair damaged pavement surfaces. The following streets are
scheduled for work this year:

Crack seal: Birch, Cherokee, Iroquois (cul-de-sasc), Paw-
nee, Pueblo, Woodland (westerly portion).

Slurry seal: Algonquin, Cedar (Butler to Vine), Hawk (cul-
de-sac), Mohawk and Spring Lake Drive.

More or less road work may be performed depending upon
construction costs.
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EMERGENCIES: DIAL 911
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